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File No. 21902.17  

December 11, 2023 

DELIVERED BY EMAIL  
registrar@oeb.ca 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON  M4P1E4 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

Re: InnPower Corporation ("InnPower") - Cost of Service Application (EB-2023-0033) 
Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) Staff Submission on the Draft Rate Order (“DRO”) 

Pursuant to the OEB’s Decision and Order on November 23, 2023 (“Decision”), InnPower filed the 
DRO on December 4, 2023, including the customer rate impacts and detailed information in support 
of the calculation of final rates in the draft rate order.  

On December 8, 2023, OEB Staff filed the “OEB Staff Submission on Draft Rate Order”. OEB Staff 
states it has no concerns with InnPower’s updated inputs or the resulting updated revenue requirement. 

The Decision states that InnPower may file with the OEB any comments on its DRO no later than 
December 15, 2023. InnPower will not be filing any comments on its DRO or the OEB Staff 
Submission. 

Yours truly, 

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP 

 

Colm Boyle 
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